

Dear Neighbors & Friends,

I'm writing to ask for your vote—but more than that, I'm asking you to join me in shaping Bethel's future with care, thoughtfulness, and a strong sense of community.

As a parent raising my child here and a small business owner working with local families daily, I've experienced Bethel through many lenses. I know how special this town is, and I believe it's worth investing in—together.

I'm running for Town Council because I believe our leadership should reflect the full range of voices that make up Bethel. That includes younger generations, working families, and small business owners.

This isn't about changing Bethel into something it's not. It's about protecting what we love while planning wisely for what's ahead.

We all want to see our town grow—but it needs to be smart, sustainable growth. Growth that respects our resources, rural character, and community values. That means thoughtful decisionmaking, responsible use of funds, and honest conversations about what will best serve today's residents and tomorrow's.

I'm not a politician. I'm a neighbor. I believe in showing up, listening closely, and doing the work. I want to ensure Bethel remains a place where families can thrive, small businesses can grow, and older residents can continue to feel proud of the town they've helped shape.

I hope you'll consider supporting me if you've ever wanted to see leadership that blends energy and fresh perspective with a deep respect for our roots. We don't need to stop progress—but we do need to guide it with care.

I would be honored to bring your voice with me to the table.

## Sincerely,

## **NICOLE NEWICK**